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MEMORANDUM

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

Council Agenda
Item No. X. N

8/27/2024

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Concurrence with the Oklahoma City Water Utilities Trust in approving the Plans and 
Specifications to be advertised for bids, Project WC-0855-R, Water Transmission Main, NW 4th 
Street and MacArthur Boulevard to 7420 Melrose Lane. Ward 3.

Location:
NW 4th Street and MacArthur Boulevard to 7420 Melrose Lane

Background:
This project constructs approximately 8,000 linear feet of 42-inch water transmission main for the 
Draper-Hefner system interconnection. This project will increase reliability of the water 
distribution system.

This project was advertised February 15, 2023 and cancelled on March 20, 2023. Design revisions 
include alternative pipe material that will allow for increased competitiveness in the solicitation of 
bids for this project.

Bid Receipt Date:
September 4, 2024 (This is a unit-price based project.)

Engineer:
Huitt-Zollars, Inc.

Estimated Construction Cost:
$9,800,000

Estimated Completion Date:
June 2025

Source of Funds:
OCWUT-Water Facility Account-Water Trust Capital-Transmission Mains-WC-0855-R-
Construction in Progress (6060-3901600-W6140-WC-0855-R-54040007)

Review:
Utilities Department

Recommendation: Concur with the Oklahoma City Water Utilities Trust in approving the plans 
and specifications to be advertised for bids.


